
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

From: Steven Gaylord 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Re: Mandating the COVID-19 vaccination for all students attending Nevada college campuses 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 11:17:31 AM 

I posted this on Facebook seven days ago... 
Students in the Clark County school district have been 
struggling to learn and engage with their teachers during the 
pandemic. While parents were supportive of “two weeks to 
slow the spread,” they did not anticipate that would turn into a 
year of learning loss, and the tragic deaths of 24 Clark County 
students to suicide. 

We have learned a lot about COVID-19 over the last year, and 
medical studies show that this disease, even the Delta variant, 
is not deadly to children. The CDC reports that for the week of 
July 31 the rate of hospitalization with Covid for children 5 to 
17 was 0.5 per 100,000, which would amount to roughly 250 
patients in the entire United States. 

In spite of these numbers, Governor Sisolak has decreed that 
every child should be in a mask at school. 

Wearing a mask to stop a virus is akin to using a chainlink 
fence to stop a sandstorm. So Joe, we really need to get 
Sisolack out of the office and it's not just about these 
ridiculous mandates either, he's playing havoc with Nevada's 
economy... Thanks Joe for your endeavor, keep up the good 
work. SG, Silver Springs. 

On Wed, Aug 18, 2021 at 10:32 AM Joseph P. Filippi <jpfilippi@health.nv.gov> wrote: 

Good afternoon, 
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Thank you for your comments.  I will submit them to the State Board of Health for their 
consideration and they will be added to the 8/20/2021 meeting public comment record. 

Thank you, 

Joseph Filippi Jr. 
Executive Assistant 
Nevada Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Public and Behavioral Health | Administration 

4150 Technology Way |Carson City, NV 89706 
T: (775) 684-5850 |E: jpfilippi@health.nv.gov 

http://dpbh.nv.gov/ | https://nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/ | https://nvcovidfighter.org 

From: Steven Gaylord 
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 8:51 PM 
To: Joseph P. Filippi <jpfilippi@health.nv.gov> 
Subject: Mandating the COVID-19 vaccination for all students attending Nevada college 
campuses 

Vaccines were not rolled out for Covid, Covid was rolled out for the vaccines. Be warned, 
injecting anyone with an experimental drug violates the Nuremberg Code. 

Truth becomes treason in an empire of lies. 

Truth becomes treason in an empire of lies. 
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